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December 8, 1993 TO: BANK BROKER/DEALER ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 25-93 RE:
NOTICE OF MARCH 8, 1994 MEETING & SUMMARY OF OCTOBER 21, 1993 MEETING
__________________________________________________________ The next meeting of the Bank
Broker/Dealer Advisory Committee will take place on March 8, 1994 in Denver, Colorado.
On the afternoon of March 7, 1994, a tour will be conducted of the operations areas of both
First Trust and Norwest Bank for interested committee members. A dinner will be planned
for the evening of March 7, 1994 so that participants will have an opportunity to socialize in
an informal setting. Specific details on the meeting, the tour and the dinner will be provided
soon. Enclosed is the summary of the October 21, 1993 meeting, the current committee list
and several attachments. Please feel free to call Diane at 202/955- 3547 with any
comments or questions. We look forward to seeing you in Denver. George Hrabovsky Diane
Butler Chairman - Bank Broker/ Director - Operations Dealer Advisory Committee & Fund
Custody Enclosures Attachments
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